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November 4, 2021 

Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 

Today I reported the following COVID-positive cases to Summit County Public Health 
officials: 

 One (1) On-Campus fifth grade student; and  
 One (1) On-Campus twelfth grade student 

Earlier this afternoon, I sent a Blackboard Connect message to the parents/guardians 
of our students who are 5-11 years of age.  This email regarded the COVID-19 
Student Vaccination Clinic we will host with our partners from Discount Drug Mart.  If 
you are a parent of a student who is 5-11 years of age and you are interested in your 
child receiving the COVID-19 vaccination at this clinic, please complete the survey 
found at the following link by 5:00 p.m. on Friday, November 5, 2021: 

https://forms.gle/MJWhvVsEqoJXVnC57 

Congratulations to Mrs. Tina Davis upon her re-election to the Twinsburg Board of 
Education!  She is a true advocate for our students and for our school family and we 
look forward to continuing great work under her leadership.  We also congratulate 
Mrs. Rhonda Crawford and Mrs. Lea Travis upon their election to the Board.  Both  
Mrs. Crawford and Mrs. Travis have been dedicated volunteers for many years and 
involved in various school committees.  Their past engagement illustrates their 
commitment to our school family.  We look forward to working alongside them, 
keeping all of our students and their success in the center of every decision.       

Sincerely,                                                                                                              
Kathi Powers, Superintendent 
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